Ils news and notes
August 28, 2017
Field Trip – Truckin’ THrough Nebraska

Our school is planning to attend Truckin’ Through Nebraska, a mobile museum that is traveling across Nebraska in honor of the 150th Anniversary of Nebraska’s statehood.  This museum will be in Central City, and we will visit it on September 18 from 10:00 to 11:00 a.m.  Following our time at the museum, we will have lunch at Dairy Queen.  More details will be provided as the date approaches.  We will need parents to drive. Please contact Mrs. Lenz if you can drive.
School T-Shirts
Kristen Ryan has organized this year’s school t-shirt ordering for us.  The link for all the information you need is: polklutheran2017.itemorder.com/sale. Or hop on the school website (ilspolk.weebly.com) and click on the t-shirts link on the home page. The sale ends September 4.  If you have any questions, you can direct them to Kristen or to Misko Sports (their number is at the bottom of the order page).
Parent-teacher conferences – wednesday, September 13
The date for parent-teacher conferences is Wednesday, September 13.  There will be no school that day, and conferences may be scheduled from 1:00 – 6:30 that day.  If this is not possible for your schedule, please talk to Mrs. Lenz to schedule another time.

Ladies Aid Lunch

Our first Ladies Aid lunch will next Wednesday, September 6.  Students will not need to pack a lunch that day, but may want to bring a morning snack and a water bottle.   
go to  ilspolk.weebly.com for lots of pictures and the weekly newsletter
Upcoming Dates

Monday, September 4 – Labor Day – NO SCHOOL
Monday, September 4 – T-shirt Order Deadline

Wednesday, September 6 – Ladies Aid Lunch – 11:30 a.m.
Wednesday, September 13 - Parent-Teacher Conferences – NO SCHOOL

